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Comments: I am writing to comment on the Stanislaus National Forest Over-Snow Vehicle Use Designation

#46311. The Forest Service should reject Alternative 5 and adopt Alternative 3 instead. I urge the Forest Service

to protect the wilderness qualities of the Pacific Valley and Eagle areas, as well as the habitat for the endangered

Sierra Nevada red fox.

 

Wilderness is precious and they are not making it anymore. Please protect what is left, both for animal habitat

and for quiet human enjoyment. Snowmobiles do not belong in wilderness, designated or otherwise.


